PORT NECHES-GROVES ISD Port Neches-Groves High School 1401 Merriman

Port Neches, Texas 77651



409-729-7644

Dr. Mike Gonzales Superintendent

Dr. Scott Ryan Principal

Dear PNG band, choir and Indianettes,

We hope you've enjoyed your recent trip and performances at Walt Disney World's Magic Kingdom and Disney Springs. We are aware of the theme park's decision to close beginning Monday, March 16.

The information they've provided to the public is that the decision was made out of an abundance of caution and out of the best interests of their employees and guests and not because of any confirmed cases of the coronavirus.

Upon your return, if you feel symptomatic in any way, we ask that you self-quarantine. Do not go out in public places and contact your health care provider as soon as possible.

If you choose to self-quarantine, please contact your campus administrator beginning Monday to set up an academic plan.

Thank y'all for representing PNG at Disney,

Scott Ryan, Ed.D.

Principal, PNG High School

Scott Ryan